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March 16, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Mech-Tech Institute student: 
 
On March 27, 2020, the United States of America Government approved the 
Coronavirus Aid, Relief and Economic Security (CARES) Act. This economic 
stimulus contemplates different sectors including educational institutions due to 
the worldwide emergency caused by the COVID-19. 
 
The determination and criteria of these funds are assigned by the United States 
Department of Education (US ED). For Mech-Tech Institute, our students are a 
priority which is why a procedure was designed to meet the requirements 
established by the US ED for granting the funds. The financial aid that you will 
receive will be to cover for one or more of the following costs: materials, 
technology, food, housing, medical expenses, childcare, among others related to 
the emergency. 
 
Mech-Tech Institute maintains its compromise with the student community. We 
will soon offer additional details regarding the distribution of the aids. 
 
Cordially, 
 
 
 
Edwin J. Colón Cosme 
President 


